
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           29 October 2017 18:03
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Terence Roy
 
Name: Terence
Surname: Roy

 
 
Message:
I feel that the exclusion of Drogheda from the plan will restrict growth and development in the area. It is
disgracefull that Drogheda has been omitted and not given the same chance as other towns.
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